
Ensuring protection of your personal information 
and effective access to information

Invitation
Click to RSVP

Scan code to RSVP

Universal 
Access to 
Information 
Symposium

The Information Regulator in partnership with the 
Centre for Human Rights at the University of Pretoria 
will host the International Day for Universal Access 
to Information (IDUAI) Symposium on 27 September 
2024.

This day supports the idea that everyone around the 
globe has the fundamental right to seek and receive 
information and the role of public bodies to ensure 
that this right is respected and promoted.

The theme for IDUAI 2024 is “Mainstreaming Access 
to Information and Participation in the Public Sector”
Information Officers and Deputy Information Officers 
of public bodies are invited to join this event.

For any inquiries, please contact us at
+27 78 674 2598 or

NZondi@inforegulator.org.za.
We look forward to your participation

Friday, 27 September 2024   |   09:00 -12:00
Plant Science Auditorium, 
University of Pretoria

The International Day for

"Mainstreaming 
Access to Information 

and Participation in the 
Public Sector"

https://forms.office.com/r/rvzbmvT0xb

	In person: 


